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The November 2021 meeting was held on 
Thursday November 4, 2021 with 14 members 
present.  
 
Election of officers for 2022 was held this 
evening. No nominations were received prior to 
the meeting and no nominations were put forth 
from the floor, so the Secretary cast one vote to 
retain the current slate of officers. Officers 
elected are: 
President: Matt Kermizian 
Vice-President: David Rhea 
Treasurer: John P. Bates 
Secretary: Jeff Greene 
Trail Coordinator: Brian Rhea Please report any 
trail maintenance work and grooming details to 
Brian at mailto:orrctrailcoordinator@gmail.com. 
 
The Annual Bill Clary & Tom LaComb 
Memorial Dinner will be held Thursday 
December 2nd at 6:00 PM at the Ohio Tavern 
and Restaurant. A brief meeting will be held 
before dinner. Dinner will be a buffet. There 
will be a $20.00 per person charge for dinner 
and a cash bar.  
 
Trail signage and other maintenance items will 
start soon. Maintenance on the grooming 
equipment has started.  
 
The 2022 Poker Run is tentatively scheduled for 
Saturday January 29th. Confirmation of this date 
will happen with the stops and will be in 
January’s newsletter.  
 
The club will sponsor a Youth Snowmobile 
Safety Course on Saturday November 13th at the 
Ohio Recreation Hall from 9 AM to 5 PM. The 
course is required for youth from 10 to 17 that 
would like to operate a snowmobile off of their 
parents land. Pre-registration is required and 
class size is limited. To register, please contact 
Jeff Greene at mvwcjfg@yahoo.com or 315-826-
7565 before 8 PM. The Club will supply lunch as 
well. We currently have four club members that 

are certified instructors. If you would like to 
assist with the class and become a certified 
instructor, please contact Jeff at the above 
address or number. We can always use the help 
for this community event. 
 
Club membership renewals are due. Thank you 
to everyone that has renewed. Club membership 
will entitle you to the NYSSA voucher to save 
$55.00 per sled on your NYS registration. The 
easiest and fastest way to renew is online at the 
NYSSA site at: 
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/7
35 
You’ll be able to print your voucher as soon as 
you renew.  
 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with us, 
please send your dues to the address below and I’ll mail 
your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’21/22 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 
 
Follow the Club on Facebook for the latest news and 
events: https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday December 2, 2021 at 
6:00 PM at the Ohio Tavern.  
 
The Club wishes all our members a safe and Happy 
Thanksgiving! 


